
















Balancing  Development  and  Community

Lone Mountain  LDS Temple  Proposal

Amber  Riley

9628  Cherry  Canyon  Ave

Las  Vegas,  NV  89129

Amberglur@gmail.com

714-244-5118

June 3, 2024

Las  Vegas  City  Council

495  S. Main  st.,

Las  Vegas,  NV  89101

Dear  City  Council  Representative,

I hope  this  letter  finds  you  well.  I am  writing  to respectfully  request  your  consideration  of  several

examples  of  LDS  temples  whose  heights  and  design  have  been  carefully  considered  to  align  with

their  environments.  Additionally,  I have  included  instances  where  temples  were  initially  proposed

with  much  taller  spires  but  were  subsequently  adjusted  to  preserve  views,  skylines,  and  maintain

harmony  with  their  surroundings.

Understanding  the  importance  of  maintaining  the  aesthetic  and  integrity  of  our  community,  I

believe  these  examples  demonstrate  the  LDS  Church's  commitment  to  working  collaboratively

with  local  authorities  and  residents.  I kindly  ask  that  you  consider  these  precedents  in  your

deliberations  on  the  upcoming  land  development  proposal.

Thank  you  for  your  attention  to  this  matter.  I appreciate  your  dedication  to our  community  and

your  thoughtful  consideration  of  how  we  can  balance  development  with  preserving  the  character

of  our  surroundings.

Warm  regards,

Amber  Riley




















